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Upcoming Programs - Virtual (V) and In-Person (IP)

•	 6/3 - Genealogy Basics: Using the US Census - 6:00 PM (V)
•	 6/4 - Pre-Harvest Walk at Meshomasic State forest - 4:00 PM (IP)
•	 6/5 - Household Hazardous Waste Collection Event - 8:00 AM (IP)
•	 6/8 - “Understanding Dementia” - 6:00 PM (V)
•	 6/9 and 6/23 - ‘Empowering Parents’ Support Group - 5:30 PM (V)
•	 6/16 - “How to Be an Informed Investor” - 6:00 PM (V)

Upcoming events

The list below is a SAMPLING of upcoming events. Please visit the Town website, 
www.glastonburyct.gov/events, or the Sharing Tree (Senior) Newsletter,   
www.glastonburyct.gov/sharingtree, to view a FULL listing of upcoming 
events/programs and related details and registration requirements.

COVID-19 Resources

Vaccination resources are available online at ct.gov/covidvaccine. Please also visit www.glastonburyct.gov/covid19 for the 
latest COVID-19 updates applicable to the Town of Glastonbury organization. 

Town offices reopen to the public effective june 1

Town offices will reopen to the public effective Tuesday, June 1. UNVACCINATED visitors and staff will be required to wear 
face coverings over the nose and mouth at all times while in the building and Plexiglas, floor markings, and other safety 
measures will be in place to encourage social distancing. Additional protocols for public use may vary by Town facility. For 
resident convenience, alternative service delivery processes will continue, such as virtual and drop-box/by mail services.

Weekly VIRTUAL Programs

•	 Mondays - Virtual Games - 2:00 PM
•	 Tuesdays, 6/1 and 6/15 - Virtual Watercolor Art Classes - 9:30 AM
•	 Thursdays - “Thursday Evening Showcase” - 5:00 PM
•	 Fridays - Lifelong Learning on Tapes: The Great Courses -12:00 PM

Y&FS Summer Musical Auditions Children of Eden Jr.

Auditions for the Youth & Family Services’ Summer Musical, “Children 
of Eden Jr.” will be held for residents 7+ years of age on 6/21 and 6/22. 
Registration  open now through June 14. Contact Jessica at (860) 652-7664 or 
jessica.palazzo@glastonbury-ct.gov or click here for more information.

Tax Bills DueTax Bills Due
next monthnext month

Tax bills will be mailed June 30, 2021.  
The first installment of Real Estate and 
Personal Property taxes on the Grand 
List of October 1, 2020 are due July 1, 
2021 and payable by August 2, 2021. 

The Motor Vehicle tax is due July 1, 
2021 and payable by August 2, 2021.

dog licensesdog licenses
renew in june renew in june 

Dog licenses renew in June. Dog 
owners may renew their licenses 

online, by mail, using the drop boxes 
located outside of Town Hall, or in 
person at the Town Clerk’s office 

(lower level of Town Hall). 

To renew online, or obtain more 
infromation, please visit

www.glastonburyct.gov/doglicense.

https://www.glastonburyct.gov/our-community/about-us/pr-communications/town-updates/event-calendar
https://www.glastonburyct.gov/departments/department-directory-a-h/human-services/senior-services/senior-newsletter
https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/covid-19%20vaccinations
https://www.glastonburyct.gov/departments/department-directory-a-h/health/public-health-in-the-news
https://www.glastonburyct.gov/departments/department-directory-i-z/youth-and-family-services/creative-experiences/theatrical-productions/upcoming-theater-productions-y-fs


stay in the know on all things glastonbury

volunteer 
opportunities
 
The Glastonbury Gives and Cares Chores Program 
is designed to help residents age in place in their 
own homes by providing assistance with home 
and yard work. The program matches screened 
community volunteers with seniors and disabled 
individuals in need of additional assistance in their 
homes and properties (e.g. light housekeeping, 
yard work, snow removal, technology assistance, 
general errands, etc.). This service is available 
free of charge but donations from recipients are 
welcome and appreciated. The Town is currently 
seeking volunteers to support this program. If you 
would like to be considered as a volunteer for this 
program, please contact Lisa Mckeon, Volunteer 
Coordinator, at lisa.mckeon@glastonbury-ct.gov. 

In addition to the Chores Program, the Town has 
a number of opportunities to donate your time or 
financial support. To see a complete list, please 
visit www.glastonburyct.gov/donate. 

passport services 
resume at town hall

Town Hall will resume passport processing services 
effective Wednesday, June 2. This service is 
available by appointment only and town residency 
is NOT required. Appointments must be made at 
least 24 hours in advance and can be scheduled 
by contacting the Customer Service Center at 
(860) 652-7710 or customerservicecenter@
glastonbury-ct.gov during standard office hours 
(Mon-Fri, 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM). Appointments are 
available on Wednesdays, between 8:30 AM and 
3:30 PM.

Cleaning practices and social distancing measures 
will be in place to help protect the health and safety 
of staff and applicants. For more information, 
please visit www.glastonburyct.gov/passports.

Subscribe to Town emails

Follow Us on Facebook

opportunities for fun at 
Minnechaug golf course!

senior summer golf league

Senior residents are invited to join a Senior Golf League this summer 
at Minnechaug Golf Course (16 Fairway Crossing). The league will play 
on Mondays at 9:00 AM beginning on June 14 and through August 23, 
2021. The cost to join is $175 and includes the cart and a pizza party 
and prizes at the end of the season. 

Put your best club forward and enjoy the game and sunshine with 
fellow golf enthusiasts! To register, please contact Glastonbury Senior 
Services at (860) 652-7638.

family hour

Minnechaug is now offering a Family Hour program on Sundays from 
5:00 PM to 6:00 PM. The Family Hour is designed for families looking 
to learn the game. Book your tee time by calling the Pro Shop at (860) 
432-333 and mention you would like to book their Family Hour Slot. 

$35 / Family of 4 with carts
$20 / Family of 2 with a cart

Minnechaug also has a Junior Course, Par - 32, 844 yards for ages 10 
and under. (Parents must accompany juniors if not playing.)
 
For more information, visit www.minnechauggolf.com. 

https://www.glastonburyct.gov/departments/department-directory-a-h/human-services/donations-gifts-contributions
https://www.glastonburyct.gov/departments/department-directory-a-h/customer-service-center/passport-processing
https://www.glastonburyct.gov/our-community/about-us/pr-communications/events-calendar/enotify
https://www.facebook.com/glastonburyconnecticut
https://www.glastonburyct.gov/our-community/about-us/pr-communications/events-calendar/enotify
https://www.facebook.com/glastonburyconnecticut
https://www.minnechauggolf.com/

